
 

 

NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 

 

 

To:  All WFG Policy issuing agents; all WFG title examiners and officers 
From:  Florida Underwriting Department  
Date:  July 24, 2018 
Bulletin No.  FL2018-12 
Subject:  Removal of Agent’s Signature Line from Owner’s and Loan Policy Jackets                     
 

 

WFG recently removed the agent signature line from our Owner’s and Loan Policy Jackets.  We did 
this because the Florida Office of Insurance Regulation (“OIR”) only requires the agent to sign the 
policy in one place - either on the jacket or Schedule A, but not both.   Since OIR only requires one 
signature by the agent, and the customary practice is for the agent to sign Schedule A, we decided 
to remove the agent signature line from our Owner’s and Loan Policy Jackets to eliminate the 
appearance of having to sign the policy twice. 

 

 


